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Year 1 Class Newsletter- Autumn Term 1


Literacy


Writing- In our literacy lessons, the children will be completing written tasks surrounding our topic of- ‘Toys’. We will be looking closely at: Disney’s- Toy Story, Shirley Hughes’- Dogger and Jez Alborough’s- Where’s my Teddy? as a foundation for our creative pieces. The children will be encouraged to write within a variety of text-types, including: creating labels, making lists, writing appropriate captions, forming descriptions, designing a LOST poster etc. In Year 1, during the Autumn Term, we will be mainly concentrating on building full sentences with the accurate use of capital letters, full stops, finger-spaces, sounding out for words and ensuring sentences read with cohesion/sense.


Reading- Each child will have an individual home/school reading book. Books will be changed in school, once they’ve been read and listened to by an adult; therefore it is important that reading records are signed. Please ensure reading book bags are sent into school every day. Additionally, please can I ask that daily reading at home is maintained, as part of ongoing homework- this is vital for your child’s progression throughout Year 1. The children have been shown how to place any finished reading books into the classroom’s- ‘Swap Box’, so that they can be changed for taking home, each evening.


Phonics- The children will complete daily phonics sessions, surrounding either- Phase 2 or 3 with extension then onto Phase 5, as the year progresses.














Term Dates


5th September-


21st October





Numeracy


In our numeracy lessons, the children will be covering work surrounding- number and the number systems, including:


Counting forwards and backwards from 0-20, extending this to 0-50.


Counting objects upto 20. 


Reading and writing numbers 0-20 in numerals and words.


Identifying and representing numbers 0-20, using objects and pictorial representations.


Ordering numbers 0-20.


Finding one more than/one less than any given number, extending this to ten more than/ten less than.


Counting on/forwards and backwards, building this upto the mathematical methods of addition and subtraction.


Place value of two-digit numbers (tens and units). 
































What else are Y1 learning about this term?


History- This term we will be studying the topic of: ‘Toys’. The children will learn about the history of toys from the past to the present day. 


RE/PSHE- The children will be thinking about what we would like to thank God for in our world.


Music- The children will participate in a weekly session of hymn practice to develop their singing skills. Music skills will also be incorporated into our wider-curriculum, for example- using different voices (tone/pitch) to sing a set class song, called: Boom Chikka Boom. 


Art/D&T- The children will be studying ‘portraits’ this half-term. They will be sketching and painting their own self-portraits, which we will then use as a basis for developing their facial features into the style of Walt Disney. Furthermore, the children will be creating their own moving toy.


PE- This half-term, the children will be working closely alongside a football coach from the FA, who will be supporting the children with their football techniques.


Computing- In computing, the children will be learning how to make a programmable toy- ‘Beebot’- move. They will be inputting algorithms to make the Beebot travel to target destinations. 


Science- Our science topic this half-term focuses on- ‘Sound’. 








Special dates for your diary…





MacMillian Coffee Morning 2016- Friday 30th September- all parent/carer support will be greatly welcomed for such a worthy cause! Donations will all go to the Macmillian charity to raise money for people affected by cancer.





Key Stage 1: Family Learning Workshop- The parents/carers of infant children are welcomed to come into school on the morning of: Tuesday 18th October to participate in some fun and exciting craft activities, which you can sit and complete together! It would be wonderful to see as many adults come along and join in! Only children with participating grown-ups can attend the event, as it will be taking place in the school hall.









































